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Community Advisory Committee (CAC) 

AGENDA 
 

June 9, 2022 
6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

 
Virtual: 

(571) 317-3112 
Code: 194-437-133 

https://www.gotomeet.me/NFRMPO/nfrmpo-community-advisory-committee 
 

1. Call Meeting to Order, Welcome, Introductions 

Discussion Topic: 

2. MMOF Project Review 
Review the projects submitted for applications submitted during the MMOF Call for Projects. 
Project applications and supporting documents are available at the following link:  
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/fay35xlblzo61eo/AABJqQa8hsfGXMQO2BmG4wmva?dl=0 

 

3. Next Meeting: July 14, 2022 

For any questions or accommodations, please contact AnnaRose Cunningham 
at arcunningham@nfrmpo.org or (970) 419-9497. 

https://www.gotomeet.me/NFRMPO/nfrmpo-community-advisory-committee
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/fay35xlblzo61eo/AABJqQa8hsfGXMQO2BmG4wmva?dl=0
mailto:arcunningham@nfrmpo.org


Executive Summary of the 
North Front Range Metropolitan Planning Organization 

Community Advisory Committee 
May 12, 2022 

Attendees: Cliff Moore, Doran Azari, Kathleen Mitchell, Gary Strome 
Staff: Alex Gordon, AnnaRose Cunningham 

A Year in Review 
Cunningham reviewed the different speakers, topics, and key takeaways from first year of meetings of 
the Community Advisory Committee. Cunningham noted there will be a Walk Audit in June through the 
lens of older adults and individuals with disabilities. CAC members have attended NFRMPO meetings, 
filled out surveys, expanded our public engagement network, and improved staff communications. 
Cunningham reviewed the intent, responsibilities, and structure of the CAC as well as potential 
discussion topics. 

Azari asked if the Community Advisory Committee was meeting NFRMPO needs. Cunningham stated 
the CAC has been helpful, especially with slow processes like the Regional Transportation Plan. Gordon 
stated the CAC has improved his communication style but wishes there was better attendance. Mitchell 
asked if staff would solicit more members. Cunningham stated staff will be soliciting new members. 
Strome stated there are a lot of things to accomplish but may need funding to achieve that. The group 
stated there is no need for a chair and vice-chair at the moment.  

Cunningham asked for future meeting topics. 

 Transportation to appointments, medical facilities – spread awareness, needs are increasing 
 What projects are being funded? – MMOF project applications 
 Carbon Reduction Funds and Enterprises  

The meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. The next meeting date will be June 9, 2022. 


